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Class              Star of the Week 

Panthers Katie Leith 

Penguins Joseph Turner 

Dolphins Cody Williamson 

Giraffes Summer Allen 

Pandas Billy Green 

Koalas Asa Craven 

Toucans Connor Calton 

Zebras Tyler DIxon 

Hippos Lily Naylor-Short 

Tigers Alexis Whiteley 

Class             Class Attendance 

Panthers 89.6% 

Penguins 90.1% 

Dolphins 92.6% 

Giraffes 92.3% 

Pandas 94.2%  

Koalas 97.6% 

Toucans 97.6% 

Zebras 88.9%  

Hippos 94.9% 

Tigers 94.9% 

Whole School Attendance  (w/e 09/06/17) 93.4% 

Target = 96% or above 

Scarborough Residential 
Tuesday 20th-Friday 23rd June 

Year 3 and 4 children are going on the 
Scarborough Residential visit next Tuesday 
20th June (School as normal on Monday 19th).  
The coach will leave school at 1.00 pm, so the 
children will come to school as normal that 
morning for 9.00 am in non-uniform, with 
their suitcases and a packed lunch.  They will 
be staying in a central hotel in Scarborough 
for three nights and will visit the Sea Life 
Centre, Peasholm Park for a picnic, Scalby 
Mills to enjoy a train ride and the beach to 
build sandcastles and play games.   The coach 
will arrive back at school on 
Friday at 12 noon when you 
can collect your child to take 
home for a well-earned rest. 

Mentions Assembly 9.15-9.35 am 

Monday 19th June Miss Chapman & Miss Stone 

Monday 26th June Mrs Bentham & Mrs Wild 

Monday 3rd July Mrs Fraser & Miss Alderson 

Monday 10th July Miss Cole & Mr Sheard 

Monday 17th July Miss Ward & Miss Riley 

Golden Time 2.55-3.30 pm 

Friday 26th May Mrs Fraser & Miss Alderson 

Friday 9th June Mrs Bentham & Mrs Wild 

Friday 16th June Miss Cole & Mr Sheard 

Friday 23rd June Miss Ward & Miss Riley 

Friday 14th July Mrs Fraser & Miss Alderson 

NON-UNIFORM DAY FRIDAY 16TH JUNE 2017 
£1 to ‘WEAR GREEN’ 

 

DON’T FORGET! - We are having a non-uniform day this 
Friday 16th June in memory of Owen Wightman.  Pay £1 
to come to school wearing something GREEN.  All 
proceeds are going to Brake, the Road Safety Charity. 

SAFEGUARDING: 

Please can we politely remind you that we are a ‘No Smoking’ site 
and that no dogs are allowed on the premises.  This is for the well 

being of all children 

Tour de Yorkshire - Schools Yorkshire Tour 
Seven of our Year 6 children accompanied by Mr Rigg took part in the 
Schools Yorkshire Tour today, enthusiastically waved off by our Year 1 
children.  Children and young people from 95 schools across Yorkshire 
will be taking part in this cycling relay which started on 12th June to 
celebrate National Bike Week.  The baton will travel 245 miles from the 
start in Sheffield to its final destination in Leeds on Tuesday 27th June. 

BIKE HELMETS 
We still have a few blue Bike helmets for sale 
for £5.  If you are interested please call into the 
School Office. 

New Upper Foundation  Starters  
Wednesday 21st June 

 

Meetings are being held next 
Wednesday 21st June for the 
Parents/Carers of our 
September starters in Upper 
Foundation as follows:- 
 

LF am Meeting - 9.15 am 
LF pm Meeting - 12.45 pm 
New to School Meeting - 6.00 pm 
 

Parents/Carers will meet with 
the Foundation Stage Team, 
and will have the opportunity 
to find out how the school 
works, raise questions, 
discuss any relevant issues 
and look around the school.  


